

Andrei Vorobyev Director, Coordination Center for TLD .RU/.ΡΦ

Dear Andrey,

On behalf of ICANN organization, I would like to extend our cordial congratulations to you and the whole of Coordination Center for .RU/.P Φ team on the occasion of the 25th anniversary of the .RU registry.

We look forward to Russia's Internet community further active contribution to the dynamic growth of the RuNet and the evolution of the global Internet, as they have done over the past quarter of a century.

I wish you all the very best for the next 25 years!

Kind regards,

Göran Marby

President and Chief Executive Officer

Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)